
Parent Communication Survey February 2022 
 

Since Covid-19, we have been reporting school news, events and what the children are doing 

in class in a variety of different ways. Do you find Facebook to be a sufficient means of 

communication? 

 

 

Since Covid-19, we have been reporting school news, events and what the children are doing 

in class in a variety of different ways. Do you find Headteacher letters to be a sufficient 

means of communication? 
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Since Covid-19, we have been reporting school news, events and what the children are doing 

in class in a variety of different ways. Do you find class discussions (formally known as Blogs) 

to be a sufficient means of communication? 

 

 

Since Covid-19, we have been reporting school news, events and what the children are doing 

in class in a variety of different ways. Do you find School Spider messages/notifications to be 

a sufficient means of communication? 
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Do you use our Guilden Sutton Facebook page to follow our school news? 

 

 

 

School Spider has been up and running since September. Do you find this system 

efficient/easy to use? 
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Would you prefer a half termly newsletter? 

 

 

Do you enjoy instant notification of news, events and what the children are getting up to via 

our Facebook page? 
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